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DATE:  March 25, 2022 
 
SUBJECT: Extension Notice for Questions and Expressions of Interest 
 
RE:  Avenida Houston Convenience Store Opportunity 
 
TO:  All Prospective Respondents 
 
 
Houston First Corporation (“HFC”) has elected to extend the deadline for questions and 
submission of expressions of interest under the referenced Avenida Houston Convenience Store 
Opportunity. Accordingly, relevant provisions of such solicitation are amended as follows: 
 

1. Questions regarding the Avenida Houston Convenience Store Opportunity should be 
emailed to bids@houstonfirst.com no later than 2:00 P.M. on April 12, 2022. 
 

2. The Submission Deadline for expressions of interest is extended until 2:00 P.M. on May 
10, 2022. 
 

3. To schedule a tour of the site, please contact Mitch Miszkowski, Purchasing Agent, by 
phone at 713-853-8215, or by email at Mitch.Miszkowski@houstonfirst.com. 

 
As a reminder, a complete copy of the Avenida Houston Convenience Store Opportunity is 
available online at www.houstonfirst.com/do-business. Prospective respondents are asked to 
monitor such website periodically to ensure they are aware of future updates or additional 
information. 
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